
From: Matthew Panfil
Anthony Ward

Subject: DECD Housing Opportunity Grant Awarded
Date: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 10:20:00 AM

Tony:

I am pleased to inform you that the Department of Economic and Community Development (DECD)
has awarded GPCOG a Housing Opportunity Program Service Provider Grant that will allow us to
proceed with the proposed site analysis for affordable housing development as detailed in our
application:

The Town of Casco is finalizing a comprehensive plan that identifies two village areas as
priority growth centers: the Pike’s Corner neighborhood and the Cooks Mills neighborhood.
Both are expected to support denser housing and mixed-use development than has generally
occurred in Casco over the last several decades.

GPCOG will identify four specific priority parcels as strong candidates for both housing
development and for catalyzing additional development within the area. GPCOG will also
compare the potential for context-sensitive development of these sites against the
restrictions imposed upon them by relevant zoning.

The deliverables for this project will include a report providing analysis and recommended
next steps, including:

identification of each of the four priority parcels;
explanations of the associated opportunities and constraints identified by GPCOG; and
suggested edits to relevant zoning and performance standards.

The report will be informed by community engagement activities (i.e., visioning session,
community workshop, survey, etc.) following GPCOG’s Public Involvement Plan.

At this time, I ask for the Town to provide a municipal point of contact for this project as we will be
trying to schedule a kickoff meeting by early November.

Thank you,

Matt Panfil, AICP CUD, LEED AP
BD+C (he/him)
Planning Director

(708) 227-2754

mpanfil@gpcog.org

www.gpcog.org
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Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use
by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that
any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by
Mimecast, a leader in email security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand
protection, security awareness training, web security, compliance and other essential capabilities. Mimecast
helps protect large and small organizations from malicious activity, human error and technology failure; and
to lead the movement toward building a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our website.

https://www.facebook.com/TheGreaterPortlandCouncilofGovernments
https://twitter.com/GPCOG207
https://www.linkedin.com/company/gpcog/
https://www.instagram.com/greaterportlandcog/

